
  People’s Baptist Church 
 

Welcome 
 

As a courtesy, please turn off all cell phones during service times. 

*Assisted listening devices are available at the Sound Booth* 
 

August 25, 2024 
 
 

 

 

                                                 
 

Greeting and Announcements 
Prayer 
Hymn: 74, Praise to the Lord, the Almighty 
Hymn: 113, Here is Love 
Missions Minute 
Prayer 
Dismiss Children for Children’s Church 
Hymn: 511, Nearer, Still Nearer 
Message: Andy Gleiser 
Closing Hymn 
Prayer 
 

 

 

     
 

Sun 8/25     Andy Gleiser speaking for all services 

                       12:15 pm Good News Club Meeting 

               2:00 pm Citizens Nursing Home Ministry 

 7:15 pm Birthday Fellowship 

Tues 8/27 7:00 pm Midweek Service 

 

 

 

 
 

  

Sun 9/1          12:15 pm  Brown Bag Picnic Lunch 

 2:00 pm Citizens Nursing Home Ministry 

Tues 9/3         12:30 pm Grandma’s Friends Bible Study 

 7:00 pm Missions Committee Meeting 

Wed 9/4 7:00 pm AWANA begins. 

Thurs 9/5 7:00 pm Ladies Bible Study at the Parsonage 

 

 

 

 

 

          Announcements 
 

Welcome to Andy Gleiser!  Andy will be speaking in our services 

today as well as our Midweek Service on TUESDAY evening at 7 

pm.  He will be ministering to our teens at Camp Rapidan this week 

for School Camp. 
 

Good News Club Meeting: TODAY we will have a brief meeting 

after the morning service for those interested in helping with the 

Good News Clubs this year. Information will be handed out. 
 

Brown Bag Lunch:  On Sun., Sept. 1, we encourage everyone to 

bring their own brown bag lunch to eat after the morning service. 

You will need to supply all your own drinks and paper products for 

this “picnic” in the gym as we celebrate Labor Day Weekend 

together. There will be no evening service.  
 

Grandma's Friends: Grandma’s Friends Bible Study will resume 

on Tuesday, 9/3 at 12:30 pm at Bob Evans. 
 

AWANA:  Our AWANA program will be starting up Wednesday, 

Sept. 4.   
 

Ladies Bible Study:  Our Ladies Bible Study will begin Thursday, 

Sept. 5 at 7 pm.  We will meet at the Parsonage the first Thursday 

of each month. We will be studying Psalm 23 in depth.  If 

interested pick up a flier on the back table. 
 

In the Streets: Volunteers are needed to participate in our tent 

ministry during In the Streets, Sat., Sept. 14.  Please see the bulletin 

board in the lobby to sign-up for a 2-hour time slot.  See Jonny 

Rebert with any questions. 
 

Attention Ladies: There is a ladies' ministry survey on the back 

table.  Please take time to fill out the survey and return it in the box 

on the table by September 1. We would love your feedback.  

 

Happy Birthday 

  

Aug 28 Ezra Welch     Aug 31 Ella Wade 

Aug 29 Andie Rebert     Aug 31 Cindy Regner  

Aug 30 David Wallace    

       

Happy Anniversary 

 

                                  Aug 28 Oscar & Daysi Villalta  
   

 

 

 

       

                     

Aug 25 Sept 1 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRIES 

Elementary –  

Muniz 

Young Muniz 

Beginners – C. Briggs Joyce S. 

Jonathan A. 

Cindy B. 

Dami A. 

Toddlers** - C. Black Franca A. Pearl A. 

Jude A. 

Nursery*   

Sunday School Elaine W. Elaine W. 

Morning Worship Elaine W. 

Cheryl C. 

Sara G. 

Jasmine V. 

Evening Service Jill B.** 

Becky B. 

Pearl A. 

Pam W. 

Wednesday Sara G. 

Volunteer Needed 

Sharon R. 

Hilary Y. 
* Coordinator – Sara Goad; ** Toddlers (2-4 yrs.)        
 

Matt & Amanda Smith - Colombia – At the end of June, 

Timothy and I flew to Bogota with some of our teens and others 

to attend a teen camp. Some of our young people made life-

changing decisions. I was especially overjoyed for a particular 

young man who came to Christ on the last day of camp. Please 

pray he will grow in faith and the rest of his family will be 

saved. Please continue to pray that the Lord will provide for the 

land in Narino. Pray specifically that the owner will be patient 

and will not succumb to pressure to divide up the land for more 

profit. We extended our lease for another year for the church in 

San Juan. Pray for the spiritual growth of the members there. 

Also, pray for our vehicle situation. Our family vehicle has 

broken down again. Thank you for your prayers for my health. I 

have improved on the blood thinners. However, I occasionally 

still have episodes of vision loss though not as bad as a few 

months ago.  
 

 
 
 

      This Week  Year-To-Date 

Tithes & Offerings Giving       $7434.02    $44164.02 

Tithes & Budget Needs        $9,125.12    $63875.81 

Faith Promise Giving        $340.00    $4145.00 

Faith Promise Budget Needs      $730.77    $5115.38 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Sunday School       70     Sunday Morning      135 

Sunday Evening       57 

This Week’s Events 

Order of AM Service  

Attendance Report for August 18, 2024 

Stewardship Report for August 18, 2024 

Special Coming Events 


